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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1392 deposits all proceeds from the Uninsured Vehicle Enforcement Diversion Program into 

the General Revenue Fund. The measure also requires the district attorney’s office or the District 

Attorney Council to provide notice that the fee will not be necessary if the owner provides proof 

of insurance coverage. While this measure would have no overall impact to the state, this would 

remove a revenue stream from the District Attorneys Council. The DAC projects this revenue to 

be $2,158,366.24 for FY'25. 

 

FY’25 Impact: No Impact 

 

Full Year Impact: No Impact 

 

Prepared by: Senate Fiscal Staff and the District Attorneys Council 


